
PARISH OFFERING 

The offering to the parish last week was: $4520 
Mission Collection: $607 
Thank you for your generosity and support of 
Queen of All Saints! 
 

PARISH WEEKLY GOAL 
 

Thank you for your sacrificial giving each week.  Please 
remember that in order for us to meet our ordinary 

expenses, we need a minimum of $7500 in each 
Sunday’s offering.  Please continue to be as generous as 
you can.  If you miss a week for any reason, please try 

to make up for it the following week or when you 
return.  This is especially true on holiday weekends and 
during the summer months. Thank you again for your 

understanding. 
 

 
 

 
 

THE PRAYER LIST FOR THE SICK 
 

Marlene McIntosh, Mirlande Guerrier, Danielle Prout, 
Faith Prout, Marie Henry, Deborah Khudan. Joseph 
Aitken, Stacy McGhie, Ruby Allen, Dorothy Brown, 

Jacques Maurice, Idolly Hutchinson, Bettye Pinkney, 
June Roberts. 

 
PRAYER LIST FOR DECEASED OF THE PARISH 

 
Jose Torres sr, Jacqueline Jones, Syble Iantha Deshong, 

Renee Wolf Calvin, Margaret Walker, Sylvia Baker, 
Mary Brown, Jacqueline Goeings, Elizabeth McCormick 

McDonough, Carmela Pergamo. 
(Please call the rectory to add the names of your family 

members.) 
 

 
 
 

 
ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS 

AA Meets every Monday at 6:30 pm and every 
Wednesday at 7:15 pm in St Joseph Hal 

 

 

SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Sunday,      July 29 
 8:30am      Alfred Russo 
10:30am     Pro Populo  
Monday,      July 30 
8:30am        Open 
Tuesday,    July 31 
8:30 am       Open  
Wednesday, August 1st  
8:30 am        Open 
Thursday,  August 2nd  
8:30am       Open       
Friday,        August 3rd  
8:30am       Pasquale & Filomena Cerullo           
Saturday,  August 4 
8:30 am       No Mass 
5pm          Open 
 Sunday,    August 5 
 8:30am      Elvyra Sheehan 
10:30am     Pro Populo 
 
 

 
Your Weekly Offering during Summer 

Please remember the importance of your weekly 
offerings during the summer months. This time 

of the year affords many of us the opportunity to 
get away for a while for refreshment and 

renewal. It’s a blessing we should make the most 
of if we can. 

Your weekly offering to Queen of All Saints, even 
when you are away, is still very important as we 
try to meet our normal operating expenses that 

do not change with the summer season. 
If you use the envelope program of giving, please 

make every effort to continue regular, weekly 
offerings. If you are travelling, please try, when 
you return, to “catch up” with the offerings you 

may have missed while you were away. 
Many parishioners make their weekly offering 
through their bank that automatically sends a 

check to the parish. 
Thank you for your understanding and your 

generous support of the parish. 
 



  

 
 
 


